
STUDENT ABSENTEE NOTIFICATIONS 

Dear Families, 

Please be reminded to notify AbsenteeDunPri@ststephens.wa.edu.au of any absence, 
late arrival, early departure or alternative pick-up arrangements in Pre-Kindy – Year 6. 

This e-mail address is always attended to and will ensure that student attendance is 
correctly monitored and recorded. 

Alternatively, you can call the ELC (PK-2) on 9243 2481 or Primary (3-6) on 9243 2102 to 
make your notification. 

Thank you. 
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